

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

September 22, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families.

Fall has officially begun! I am sure you are all ready for the change of season as much as I am. I will let you know in advance when we are switching over to our winter uniform. Below are some important dates you should make note of.

- Sept. 23 Polish Platter Dinner
- Sept. 26 MAP testing begins. This will run until Oct. 7.
- Sept. 28 Class Parent forms due
- Oct. 5 11:50 AM dismissal
- Oct. 6 Progress Reports go home
- Oct. 7 First Friday Mass 9:00 AM
 Fire Prevention Week Grades PreK-3
- Oct. 10 NO SCHOOL/Columbus Day

As you all have read, there are some changes with the aftercare billing. We now have a monthly option, in addition to the daily charge. If you would like to pay the monthly amount **your payment must be received by the 5th of each month**, otherwise you will be billed per diem. Since this is a new policy, if you wanted the monthly option for September, please notify the office and send in the payment.

MAP testing will begin on Monday, **September 26**. Please be sure that your child(ren) arrive at school on time and have breakfast. A student cannot enter a classroom if testing has already begun.

May God continue to bless all of you and your families. Thank you for all that you do to make St. Stan's such an amazing place!

Warmest Regards,

Lori Hodder Principal